
THE SAINT PATRICK CENTRE YOUNG AMBASSADOR PROGRAM 

 

Dear LAOH Members, 

Are you between 19 (out of high school at least one year) and 25 years of age? The Ladies 
Ancient Order of Hibernians, Inc. is looking for you! 

A young LAOH Hibernian will have the opportunity to travel to Downpatrick and spend the first 
two weeks of June as a Young Ambassador in Northern Ireland!  

The aim of the Young Ambassador Program is to establish a network of informed and influential 
individuals throughout North America. For the LAOH, this program will help develop young 
women who will take an active role in Irish America and will become future leaders in our 
organization. Northern Ireland provides an incredibly diverse platform to learn about many social 
and cultural aspects of contemporary and historical life in Ireland, as well as a developing model 
for community reconciliation which is relevant to many cities in North America. Young 
Ambassadors will develop a meaningful and on-going relationship with Chapters of the Friends 
of Saint Patrick, the LAOH, the AOH, the Saint Patrick Centre and organizations linked to the 
Program. 

You can learn all about the Friends of Saint Patrick Centre Young Ambassadors Program here: 
https://www.youngambassadorprogram.com/ 

If you are definitely interested, click on Apply at the top of the webpage and complete the 
application. The deadline to submit is March 17, St. Patrick’s Day of course! All LAOH 
applications will be forwarded to me and the 2025 LAOH Young Ambassador will be chosen by 
a special committee. 

In Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity, 
Mary Ann Lubinsky, LAOH National President 

https://www.youngambassadorprogram.com/

